
Hiep Nguyen 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Hiep Nguyen on behalf of Records Clerk 
Friday, February 21, 2025 8:24 AM 
'bgarner@wcglawoffice.com' 

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/21/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 01071-2025 

Subject: RE: Docket No.: 20250032 - Review of Incentive Mechanisms for Investor Owned 
Utilities 

Good morning Bill Garner, 

Per your request, you have been added to Docket 20250032-EI as an interested person on behalf of SACE. You will now 
be issued by email any further notices of meetings or hearings, and certain orders pertaining to the docket. However, 
this does not include all correspondence regarding the docket. 

Thank you, 

f}{,(,ep ~wy~ 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boul evard 
Tal l ahassee , FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6746 

From: bgarner@wcglawoffice.com <bgarner@wcglawoffice.com> 
Sent: Friday, February 21, 2025 7:07 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket No.: 20250032 - Review of Incentive Mechanisms for Investor Owned Utilities 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Clerk: 

Please add the Southern Alliance for Clean Energy to the above referenced docket as an interested person and direct 
filings and correspondence to: 

William C. Gamer 
Attorney for the Southern Alliance for Clean Energy 
FL Bar # 577189 
Law Office of William C. Gamer, PLLC 
3425 Bannerman Road 
Unit 105, #414 
Tallahassee, FL 32312 
Email: bgamer@wcglawoffice.com 
Phone: 850.328.5478 

Best regards, 
William C. (" Bill") Gamer, Esq. 
Law Office of William C. Garner, PLLC 
bgarner@wcglawoffice.com 
Office: 850-329-5478 
Fax: 850-792-6011 
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The information contained in this e-mail message is intended for the personal and confidential use of the recipient(s) named above.  This message and 
its attachments may be an attorney-client communication and, as such, is privileged and confidential. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient or 
an agent responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you have received this document in error and that any review, 
dissemination, distribution, or copying of this message is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by 
telephone or e-mail and delete the original message. Internal Revenue Service regulations require that certain types of written advice include a disclaimer. To the 
extent the preceding message contains advice relating to a Federal tax issue, unless expressly stated otherwise the advice is not intended or written to be used, and 
it cannot be used by the recipient or any other taxpayer, for the purpose of avoiding Federal tax penalties, and was not written to support the promotion or marketing 
of any transaction or matter discussed herein. Thank you. 
  
  




